
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/1/2014 8:23:28 AM
Subject: RE: NDC drafts

Katherine -  the DSS info looks good. It's thorough enough that there should be no more questions -  hopefully!

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 6:16 PM
To: Martha Casto
Subject: RE: NDC drafts

Absolutely, I just want make sure he knows we are prepared with the response -  for him, the parents and 
community.
KV

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 5:54 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: NDC drafts

I'm sitting in Finance - can I get with you tomorrow??

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 30, 2014, at 5:41 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Martha,
Any thoughts about the NDC drafts?
No rush.
KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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